
ProVision Updates

PROACCOUNTS

December Payment Date Changes
Due to the Christmas office closure, the November statement is required in full by

COB on Tuesday the 20th of December, 2022. This is necessary to allow our finance
team time to prepare the supplier payment and reconciliations prior to the closure of

our office on the 22nd. It is also important that this date is met to ensure you don’t
miss out on the settlement discount.

If you foresee any issues with making payment by this date, please email
accounts@provision.com.au

Marketing Resources

CAMPAIGNS

Second Registrations are Now Open!
Did you miss the chance to jump online and register for the NYHF and BTS

campaign?

To support practices that may have missed out, we've temporarily re-opened
registrations. This new registration window will close at 8pm AEST on December

2oth, and point of sale orders placed now are anticipated to arrive in-practice in the
New Year.

The New Year and Back to School Campaigns are an important way to drive bookings
in the New Year. Hop over to ProMarket and register now!

PROMARKET

Summer Newsletter
Email marketing is a great way to get a

quick message to your patients this
summer. Our Summer Newsletter has

tips and advice that any reader can take
advantage of, while promoting your

brand and offering an easy link to book
an appointment.

Topics this year include protecting your
eyes from UV, types of lens options and

myopia management in children.

Looking to send the Summer Newsletter
via Mailchimp? Simply email

marketing@provision.com.au to request
the template.

ORDER ON PROMARKET

Supplier Space

NEW SUPPLIER ANNOUNCEMENT

Aaron's Eyewear
ProVision is delighted to announce the
appointment of Aaron’s Eyewear as a

Preferred Frame Supplier, effective 1st
February 2023.

Aaron’s Eyewear commenced in 2017,
introducing to the Australian market

multiple brands from leading UK design
house and manufacturers, Eyespace.
Aaron’s Eyewear became the fastest

growing distributor of Eyespace globally
and is now their largest distributor

worldwide. In 2019 Aaron’s Eyewear was
chosen as the Oceanic distributor of

OVVO, and once again became OVVO’s
fastest growing distributor in their

company’s history.

In 2021 Aaron’s Eyewear took on Oceanic
distribution of their latest brand Götti

Switzerland. Aaron’s has a diverse brand
mix including brands that support a

sustainability position and bring
something new to the ProVision offer.

A full brand listing will be available in the
Supplier Directory (on ProSupply) before
1st February, and all relevant brands will
also appear in the ProSupply catalogue

by this date.

Should you wish to know more before
February, please contact the Aaron’s Sales

Team listed below.

Alternatively, additional information can
be found here >

Aaron’s Sales Team:

David Weil (QLD / TAS) 0422 056 883
Peter McGovern (NSW / ACT) 0467 274 547

Rob Williams (VIC / SA) 0419 320 422
Nadeen Munday (WA / NT) 0438 855 494

ProVision Eyecare Pty Ltd

92 Peters Avenue, Mulgrave VIC 3170

03 8544 3900
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